
 

 

 

 

 

Boston, Massachusetts, U.S. 
 May 24th, 2023 

 

The Honorable Bill Cassidy, 
U.S. Senate 
Dirksen Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 

 

Dear Senator Cassidy, 

 

I am writing to congratulate you for your statesmanship and leadership in drafting and unveiling 
the “Americas Act” that seeks to create a deep and lasting trade partnership between the United 
States and others in the Western Hemisphere and enhance U.S. competitiveness across the 
globe. Establishing a bipartisan and comprehensive foreign and economic policy for the Americas 
– including a pathway for some countries in the region to join the U.S.-Mexico-Canada 
Agreement- provides an opportunity for the United States to live up to our values in our shared 
struggle for democracy and economic wellbeing and prosperity in the Americas.  

As you are aware, our footprint in the U.S., across the Americas and around the world would 
greatly benefit from this reenergised approach to US trade and economic engagement in our 
hemisphere, one that will be a boon also to Louisiana and our operations and expanding footprint 
in St. Gabriel. Therefore, all of us at Orbia commend you for your efforts and vision, and stand 
ready to support you as the bill garners further traction. 

I take this opportunity to convey to you our deep appreciation and the assurance of my personal 
esteem and high consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sameer Bharadwaj 
Chief Executive Officer 


